From,
Neetu Pathak,
A.D.]J./Spl.Judge(Anti Corruption)
CBI-I, Lucknow,

To,
The Registrar General
Hon'ble High Court of Judicature
at Allahabad.

Subject:- _Regarding Stay in Annual Transfer.

Respected Sir,
With due respect it is hereby submitted that on 10

September 2017, due to sudden loss of vision in my left eye I was
diagnosed with major Retinal Detachment. It was treated as
medical emergency and I had to undergo immediate surgery
(Vitrectomy+Endolaser+Silicon oil) on 13 September 2017. In
consequence of major surgery and due to some complications again
I had to undergo two surgeries again. Thus since 2017 I was
forced to undergo--

-- 3 eye surgeries (within last two years)
(a) 13 September, 2017
(b) 20 March, 2018
(d) 06 September, 2019

Due to major Retinal Detachment in the left eye Doctor's
have advised me short periodical examination of both eyes as
left eye being already affected there is a strong
apprehension/possibility of other right eye being affected.

Further, work involving jerks, journies, heavy lifting
work, is strictly prohibited. I am under constant observation and
treatment with SGPGI Lucknow and other Super Speciality Eye
Hospital in Lucknow and the situation has still not settled down as
yet. Expert/Specialised treatment of Retina/Eyes is available in
SGPGI Lucknow and other Super Speciality Eye Hospital in
Lucknow.

It is, therefore, humbly prayed that considering serious
condition of my eyes, prayer for stay be placed before the Hon'ble
Court. Ishall be highly obliged.

With utmost regards.
Yours faithfully
. L PS J N
Dated:27-09-2019 (Neetu Pathak,)

A.D.J./Spl.Judge(Anti Corruption)
CBI-I, Lucknow.



